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There is no denying it—the days are getting longer, the mornings getting brighter and our days are getting busier!  

We’ve got lots of events planned for March and April including a visiting Drama performance, we’ll be celebrating 

the International day of Dance on April 29th and we’ll have a special series of careers assemblies with a range of 

guest speakers.  We’ll also be taking away a small group of KS5 pupils for our annual residential trip.  We will also 

be sharing our plan for our 2022 Variety Show in the coming weeks.  

There’s lots to look forward to! 

Sports in the Community 
Mondays are a big day for sport and fitness at Spa Bermondsey.  Pupils in 5A, 5C and 5D have adventure sessions at the Salmon 
Centre.  The hoist swing is a big favourite for many of our pupils and it is has been fantastic to see so many develop their  
confidence as they swing higher and for longer each week.  Pupils also develop their team work skills as they negotiate an  
obstacle course which includes basketball, hockey and skipping sections to navigate.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
KS3 pupils have been learning how to play table tennis.   
Pupils are learning different table tennis bat grips,   
different tactics when playing and scoring.    
Pupils have been using balloons to practice their techniques. 
 
 
 
 
 
Our mixed KS4 and 5 Millwall group have  continued to have excellent fitness and football sessions.  Lead by a fitness coach 
from the Den, pupils have access to a full gym, fitness drills and end with a game of football on Millwall’s training pitch.  Staff 
and pupils really enjoy the session and have been building their confidence and resilience.  
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COVID Update 

 

Following the government’s announcement of it’s Living with COVID plan we have updated out COVID risk  

assessment.  You can find it on our website under the Parents tab. 

 

 Pupils and staff in special schools have been advised to continue with twice weekly testing. 

 Close contacts will no longer be identified and will not need to isolate, however we will ask that household 

close contacts continue to test each morning for 7 days to reduce virus transmission.  

 

Vaccination continues to be the best way to protect yourself from the virus—if you would like help accessing, do 

not hesitate to get in touch. 

 

You can continue to access free LFDs from us—pop a note in your child’s diary when you need a new pack 

Key signs 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming dates for your diary 

 

 World Book Day—March 3rd 2022—pupils can dress as their favourite book character 

 Red Nose Day—March 18th 2022—pupils can wear red 

 Variety Show: 30th March 2022—details TBC 

 Easter holidays : Monday April 4th— Tuesday 19th April 2022 

 Pupil return from Easter break: Wednesday 20th April 2022 


